Memorandum

Date: January 15, 2016

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of
Santa Barbara

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Director, Public Works S
Department

Subject: Request to Change Hearing Date-Amending County Code to Prohibit
Parking of Oversized Vehicles on Burton Mesa Blvd in Vandenburg Village

Board Letter, 16-00051

Cc: Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works-Transportation

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors change the
hearing date of the above referenced item (File No. 16-00051) from February 16" to
February 9",

If you have any questions, please contact me at (805)568-3010.

Thank you.



